
Stacie Schock  
PO Box 105 
Ukiah, Or. 97880 
Stacie.Schock@gmail.com  
April 11th 2025  
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing to voice my strong support for Oregon House Bill 5006, particularly the provisions 
that allocate critical funding to schools across our state. 
 
Investing in education is one of the most effective ways to ensure a brighter future for Oregon. 
HB 5006 helps provide the necessary resources for our schools to hire and retain quality 
teachers, update aging facilities, and support student programs that are essential for academic 
and personal growth. 
 
Our educators and students have faced immense challenges in recent years, and this funding is 
a vital step toward recovery and long-term improvement. I urge you to support HB 5006 and 
stand up for the needs of Oregon’s students, teachers, and communities. 
 
Sincerely, 
Stacie Schock  
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